
 
Dear Parents, 
 
I will not use class time to give your child a pre-test in spelling.   
I do recommend that you do this at home so that your child knows which 
words (s)he needs to study for Friday’s test.  Each week your child will 
get a list of words. 
 
I will give your child his/her spelling list of words on Fridays.  I will also 
assign the following week’s spelling/vocabulary assignments on Friday.  If 
your child chooses to work on spelling over the weekend, (s)he will get a head 
start on the next week’s spelling assignments. 
 
Monday night’s homework will be the two spelling book pages for the 
Unit/Lesson. 
 
Each Wednesday night your child will need to write the first 15 words in 
alphabetical (“ABC”) order.   
 
Thank you for your attention regarding this notice.  For the first week, I will 
guide the children through each process, so they won’t have the weekly 
spelling homework. We will color code the sound spelling patterns, review 
ABC order, etc. 
 
Mrs. Bartell 
771 – 1805 ext. 110 
cbartell@rcsdk8.org 
 
------------------------Detach Here and Return Bottom Portion----------------- 
 
Please sign and return one copy of this spelling notice so I know you 
have reviewed it. 
 
Parent signature  _____________________________ 
 
Child’s name _________________________________ 


